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Resident Meeting 

There will be a resident get together on Tuesday, May 12 at 10:30 AM in the auditorium. 

Annette McPeek, Chief Financial Officer, will be presenting an overview of the Sherwood 

Oaks operating and capital budgets for fiscal year 2016. This will also include information 

about fee increases in the coming year. Detailed information was distributed to each resident    

earlier this week. I will also be giving a general update and answer any questions that you may 

have. I hope to see you there. 

 

Sidewalk Repairs 

Numerous areas of walkway will be repaired on Monday, May 11
 
and Tuesday, May 12, 

weather permitting. Please be alert and use caution when walking around these areas. If you 

have any questions, please call Greg Holt at extension 8483. 

 

Scooters  
SPRING IS HERE – PLEASE SLOW DOWN.  There is an increase in pedestrian and scooter 

traffic at this time of the year. Please stay to the right on the sidewalks.  We ask that you have 

consideration for your fellow walking residents who cannot move as quickly as scooters.   

 

Telephone Scams 

I continue to hear about telephone scams from residents almost weekly. The most recent scam 

is that residents are receiving phone calls from someone claiming to be from “Computer 

Headquarters” asking you to log in to your computer to give them information. If you receive 

this type of call, simply hang up. Do not give them any information from your computer. 

 

Cell Phones 

Residents have asked me to publish this reminder:  

“As a courtesy to fellow residents, please limit your cell phone use in the dining room or 

cafe. If you carry your phone into these areas, please make sure it is set to mute or 

vibrate.  And, if you do receive a phone call, please step out into the lobby to answer it”.  

 

 

“Happy Mother’s Day” 


